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This Technical Statement and attached exhibits were prepared on behalf of Gulf Coast
Community College (“GCCC?”), licensee of WKGC-FM, Channel 214C1, Panama City, Florida.
GCCC herein proposes to make minor changes in the facilities of WKGC-FM by relocating the
transmitter site and increasing the height above average terrain. It is proposed to maintain the

present operating power and station class.

GCCC is proposing to relocate to a new tower structure, therefore, the FAA has been
notified of the proposed construction by FAA Form 7460. Upon receipt of the expected
Determination of No Hazard to Air Navigation, the structure will be registered with the
Commission and an amendment to this application will be filed to provide the Antenna Structure
Registration Number (“ASRN”). It is proposed to co-locate WKGC-FM with the applied for
facility for WKGC (AM). An application amending the pending application by WKGC (AM) to
relocate to this same site, specifying the herein proposed tower (radiator) is being timely filed by

GCCC.

Due to the co-location of WKGC-FM with a proposed AM broadcast facility, use of the
worksheets associated with FCC Form 340 to verify compliance with the Commission’s radio

frequency radiation rules was not possible. Therefore, attached as Exhibit C is a study



demonstrating compliance with the RFR rules. There is one Channel 6 television station within
187 kilometers, WCTV, Thomasville, Georgia. See Exhibit B for details regarding compliance
with §73.525. All other exhibits used to certify the information contained in the application have

been forwarded to GCCC and are available for submission to the Commission upon request.



